
From: Hagan, Jack (Brigadier General - CA 
Sent: 3/14/2013 1:57:22 PM 
To: Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD) 
Cc: Malashenko, Elizaveta I. (elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.gov); Malcolm, Kim 

(Kim.Malcolm@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Bcc: 
Subject: Change 1 to Safety Symposium 

We are moving to a government facility and opening it to the public. No lunches, just dinner 
with no or only 2 commissioners. Dinner location and attendees TBD. CPUC staff will pay 
their own meal. 

There will still be a CEO/President and me dinner on the evening of the 6th. Location again 
TBD. 

Can you cancel the Hyatt meeting for today. 

Call me. 

BGH 

Brigadier General (CA) Emory J. Hagan, III 

Director, 

Safety and Enforcement Division 

California Public Utilities Commission 

505 Van Ness Avenue 

San Francisco, CA 94102 

(916) 267-7201 

SB GT&S 0262380 

mailto:elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.gov
mailto:Kim.Malcolm@cpuc.ca.gov


ejh@cpuc.ca.gov 

My mission: "No one dies on my watch!" 

"No better friend - No worse enemy!" 

Please Note: Effective 1 Jan 2013, The Consumer and Protection Division (CPSD) title is 
now the Safety and Enforcement Division (SED). Please make the necessary changes. 
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